
DRAFT AGENDA FOR MOBILITY ACTIVITY/YOUTH EXCHANGE     LJUBLJANA, SLOVENIA 

 

Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 

 08.30 – 09.30 Breakfast 08.30 – 09.30 Breakfast  08.30 – 09.30 Breakfast 08.30 – 09.30 Breakfast 

Arrival of participants 

 

Presentation of Trade union 

Mladi plus (Youth plus) 

Meeting with representative 
of Trade union 

confederation ZSSS that 
Youth plus is a part of and 

presentation of the 
importance of youth 

structures within trade 
unions 

Meeting with governmental 
representative and 
presentation of the 

importance of young trade 
unions for active citizenship 

and civic engagement of 
youth: 

• Meeting at Ministry of 
employment in Slovenia 
• Meeting at Ministry of 
education and Office for 

youth in Slovenia 

How to promote active 
citizenship and civic 

engagement of young 
people in trade unions 

Involving young people in 
Trade unions (presentation 

of a manual and educational 
module for trade unions) 

Reaching-out to non-
organized youth (workers), 

young people 

Follow up and next steps/ 
Actions plans for the future 

 

 13.00 – 15.00 Lunch 13.00 – 15.00 Lunch 14.00 – 16.00 Lunch 13.00 – 15.00 Lunch 

17.00 

Getting to know each other, 

presentation of the 

programme, technical and 

logistical information 

 
Exchange of practices 

 
Youth friendly 

communication and 
campaigns (use of social 

media, video and podcast 
production, publication, 
street youth work, field 

activities) 
 

 
Development of youth 

employment policies and 
cooperation with relevant 

stakeholders, advocacy 
 

 
Evaluation 

 
 

Trade unions for youth and 

youth for trade unions: 

identification of current 

state, country presentations, 

sharing practices 

Reflection on personal 
experience and situation in 

countries involved 
Exchange of practices 

Reflection and group 
discussion 

 
Departure 

Reflection and group 
discussion 

Reflection and group 
discussion 

19.00 – 20.00 Dinner 19.00 – 20.00 Dinner 19.00 – 20.00 Dinner 19.00 – 20.00 Dinner  


